

D-123 RUSSIA

Moscow Intercontinental 2010-2011



To the Lions Club of Crofton

Dear Fellow-Lions of Crofton,

Congratulation on the occasion of your Club's 10th anniversary!

It was a pleasure for us to learn that every year there is a great Lions celebration in your village called "The Festival of St. George". It is dedicated to a very important issue that there is no difference between people as all of us are equally children of God. Your Lions club is doing a huge work to make your community and the world a better place.

Moscow and England have one patron saint in common – St. George. In Russia we call him Saint George the Victorious. We all know the episode of St. George and the dragon which represents the victory of good over evil. All Lions are successors of St. George because every day we bring noble causes to lives of people around us, killing an evil dragon and saving a princess. Our main goal is to create a new world with no evils, but only with kindness, sympathy, and love.

With all our respect and love we wish you a lot of new bright projects and ideas! We will be very happy to learn about your future events, and maybe one day we could meet together and become creators of a joint "Beacon of Hope" to those in need which will be dedicated to St. George and his immortal heroic deed.

God Bless you!

Yours in Lionism

Lion Irina Tsvetkova Club President